BOURBON TOWN COUNCIL
OCTOBER 18, 2022

A Special meeting of the Town Council for Bourbon, Indiana was held at 4:30 p.m. on Tuesday,
October 18, 2022, with Council Members, Ward Byers, Les McFarland, Terry Clemens, and
Clerk-Treasurer Kimberly Berger present in person. The meeting was opened to the public and
livestreamed via YouTube Channel.

President Byers opened the meeting and asked the members if they had any questions concerning
the trash and recycling bids that was opened on October 11, 2022. President Byers asked Eric
Ivory of Borden Waste-Away several questions on what they deemed large trash pick-up. Being
no further questions, Member Clemens motioned to accept the proposal from Borden Waste-
Away (Himco Waste-Away Service, Inc.) citing the cost to our consumers and the issues with
disrupting service from Republic, Member McFarland offered a second and the motion carried
by a vote of 3 Ayes, 0 Nays.

James Metros of Republic Services thanked the Council for their past patronage and stated that
Republic would make a smooth transition from them to Borden Waste-Away.

ADJOURNMENT: Being no further business to come before the Council, Member Clemens

made the motion to adjourn at 4:37 p.m., a second was offered by Member McFarland and
carried by a vote of 3 Ayes, 0 Nays.
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